PALO VERDE COLLEGE

WHERE KNOWLEDGE TAKES ROOT AND OPPORTUNITY GROWS

2017-03 Classroom Laboratory Boiler Replacement Project

ADDENDUM 1

ISSUED JULY 19, 2017

Please be advised that due to Palo Verde College being closed on Friday, June 21, 2017, which is
the date of the Site Visit, the Site Visit is hereby changed to Monday, July 24, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.
p.m. (PST) as this is the next business day.

If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Slagan at 760.921.5338 or via email at
Stephanie.slagan@paloverde.edu.



